
r?t: Universityorldaho 

10 July 1996 

FREDERICK L. DAUBER 
DISTRICT RANGER 
KRASSEL RANGER DISTRICT 
P. 0. BOX 1026 
MCCALL, ID 83638 

Dear Fred: 

Wilderness Research Center 
FWR Room 18A 
Mnscow. ID 83844-1144 

208-885•2267 
· FAX: 208-885-2268 
E-MaH: wrc@uidaho.edu 

I received your letter of June 17th n::questing pennission to use the Taylor 
Ranch airstrip while the Cabin Creek airstrip is under repair. That will be fine. We look 
forward to helping you deal with this unanticipated event. 

cc: Charles Hatch, Dean 
David Duncan, Resident Manager 

Sincerely, 

~EE 
University of Idaho 
Wilderness Research Center 

..... , ... ,, 
"' ■•1Hroh 

Wifr/c-nw-.,., ----,h-1' ,-~i,-rlu.-.,-,_;-.. ;,-,.~-Lu-f,f>-1ll-TIITT-. • C••ler 

John C. Henden, Director 208,885-2267 
J!.!!1 Yeo. Scientiw'Managet, Tt1ylor Ranch Wilderness Field Sratiur1 208-885-5779 

Ed KrJmpe. Principal Scientist for Wilderness Management 20&-B8b-1428 
To enrich e::iuca'lion through diversity the Univefsity of Idaho is an equal oppor1unity!affin11ative action e111ployat . 



• 
United State. 
Department of 
Agriculture 

lbreat 
Service 

Payeiw 
National 
Forest 

Kraael Rangt!r District 
P.O. Box 1028 
McCall, ID 83838 

COPY TO: Dean Charles Hatch 6/20/96 
Reply to: 7720 

JOHN HENDEE 
UNIVEBSITY OF IDAHO 
WILDERNESS RESEARCH CENTER 
FWRROOM 18A 
MOSCOW ID 83844 

Dear Mr. Hendee; 

Date: June 17, 1996 

Thia letter is followup to the recent telephone contact with Clem Pope regarding Forest Service 
use of the Taylor Ranch alrfield. · 

The Cabin Creek airfield is currently closed to all fixed wing aircraft use. Due to the high spring 
run off, Cow Creek over -flowed its' banks and formed a new channel down the middle of the 
airstrip. 

To facilitate our operations until the Cabin Creek airfield situation is resolved, we would 
appreciate your approval for some level of limited use of the Taylor Ranch airstrip. The use 
could range from Hying in work crews, to providing an access point to facilitate our evaluation 
of the Cabin Creek airstrip's condition as we design a. response to the damage. It could possibly 
be uted later in the season as well, to facilitate visitor use data collection and research in 
conjunction with fish, wildlife etc. 

We would appreciate permission for this use of the Taylor Ranch airstrip. We would attempt to 
keep the 118e limited and be discriminating in the operations we would conduct using this acceu 
point. I appreciate your consideration. 

We will keep you informed regarding our evaluation and action regarding the Ca.bin Creek 
airfield, and look forward to your comments, advice and suggestions as we develop a Forest 
Service response • 

. ~·Q 
-h- RICK L. DAUBER 
l) Distrid Ranger . 
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